
Thursday, May 15, 2025
12:00 - 1:00 pm Tucson, AZ time
Arizona Primary Care Office: Improving Access to Care 
through Health Professional Shortage Areas (HPSAs) & 
Workforce Programs
Learning objectives:

After participating in the webinar, participants will better understand: 

	⊲ How the Health Professional Shortage Area (HPSA) designation process operates 
through local, state and federal partnership. 

	⊲ The plan for upcoming designation updates and ways to stay informed on the 
outcomes of those Arizona’s HPSA updates.

	⊲ How health workforce programs increase access to care in Arizona’s HPSAs. 

Tracy Lenartz, CEO of Lenartz Consulting, works on a contract basis for the Arizona 
Department of Health Services. She coordinates Arizona’s shortage designations 
program, and assists with health planning, data and training around issues related to 
access to health care for Arizona’s underserved and rural communities. Tracy has 
served as project staff for Arizona’s HRSA-funded Primary Care Office Cooperative 
Agreement since 2007. She received a Masters of Public Health degree with a focus 
on Community Health Education from the University of Minnesota. 

Edith Di Santo is the Chief for the Primary Care Office, ADHS. The Primary Care Office 
oversees workforce programs aimed at increasing access to primary care with 
emphasis on the health needs of underserved people and areas. Edith has a Master’s 
Degree in Public Health focused in health policy from George Washington University 
and has over 16 years of experience, working at the federal, state, local and non-
profit sectors.

A webinar series focused on providing technical assistance to rural 
stakeholders to disseminate research findings, policy updates, best-
practices and other rural health issues to statewide rural partners 
and stakeholders throughout the state.

For more information contact Mariah Erhart: merhart@arizona.edu • 520.626.2243
To register: crh.arizona.edu

This webinar is made possible through funding provided by Health Resources and Services Administration, Office for the Advancement of Telehealth 
(U1U42527). Arizona State Office of Rural Health is funded granted through a grant from US Department of Health and Human Services. Grant number 

H95RH00102-25-00.  This information or content and conclusions are those of the author and should not be construed as the official position or policy of, 
nor should any endorsements be inferred by HRSA, DHHS or the U.S. Government.
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